
Attachment A – Licensing and Bylaw Services Comments  

No issue with the company/owners/applicants we have no compliance history or concerns. 

Regarding the property at 2622 Douglas, in the past there were bylaw calls for service here for FIVE 
STAR MEDICINAL and FIVE STAR CANNABIS for unlicenced cannabis retail and they were referred to the 
provincial regulator (last being closed early 2021). I’ve checked the files and business licence application 
for FIVE STAR CANNABIS and there is no indication these are the same people who have applied here. I 
spoke briefly to Community Safety Unit for provincial enforcement, and they said no issues ongoing.   

 


